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Human Resources Legislative Update
Ontario Government Re-Introduces Budget 2014, New Budget Bill
Date: July 15, 2014

On July 14, 2014, the Ontario government re-introduced its 2014 Budget, entitled Building Opportunity, Securing Our
Future (the “Budget”). On the same day, it tabled Bill 14, Building Opportunity and Securing Our Future Act (Budget
Measures), 2014.

The amendments outlined in Bill 14 are similar, but not identical, to measures proposed in the May 2014 Budget Bill (Bill 194),
which was introduced prior to the June election. A government press release highlighting some of the notable differences
between the old Budget Bill and Bill 14 is available here.

We are in the process of reviewing Bill 14, and an FTR Now highlighting measures of interest to employers will be available
on our website.
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